
Addendum to Interlocal Agreement for Fiber Optic Cable Placement 
 With University of North Texas 

September 13, 2016 
 

SUMMARY: 
    -This item requests approval of Addendum to our existing Interlocal Agreement between DISD and University of 

North Texas.  

  

BOARD GOAL:   

    -VI.  Growth, Change & Fiscal Responsibility 

  

PREVIOUS BOARD ACTION: 

     -The original ICA agreement with University of North Texas was approved on February 3, 2010. 

  

 

BACKGROUND INFORMATION: 

     -The District currently has an ILA with the University of North Texas which allowed DISD to install fiber optic 

cables on UNT’s property which creates the fiber optic system that serves the needs of both parties.  This Addendum 

will allow Zayo Communications, a fiber contractor, to enter the UNT grounds and run their fiber cable in the one 

conduit that Denton ISD has given them.  This was part of the agreement with Zayo Communications. 

 

SIGNIFICANT ISSUES: 

     none 

  

 

FISCAL IMPLICATIONS: 

     -No cost to Denton ISD 

 

  

BENEFIT OF ACTION: 

    -Passage will complete Denton ISD’s part of the negotiation with Zayo Communications to trade fiber optic cable 

from I-35 in Carrolton to all of the Braswell zone. 

   

 

PROCEDURAL AND REPORTING IMPLICATIONS: 

    -none 

 

PUBLIC COMMENT RECEIVED: 

    -none 

   

ALTERNATIVES: 

    -none 

  

OTHER COMMENTS: 

- none 

  

SUPERINTENDENT’S RECOMMENDATION: 

- The Superintendent recommends approval of the contract addendum 

 

STAFF PERSONS RESPONSIBLE: 

- Ernie Stripling, TIO 

- Chris Langford, WAN Manager 

  

ATTACHMENT: 

    - Addendum to ILA 

  

APPROVAL: 

Signature of Staff Member Proposing Recommendation: _______________________________________________  

 

Signature of Divisional Assistant Superintendent: ____________________________________________________ 

 

Signature of Superintendent: _____________________________________________________________________ 


